
SHELDON WIMMER 

 

It is a great honor to have served as Mayor of Alpine since February, 2016.  I 

love Alpine.  My wife and I   have lived in this community for over 43 years 

and during that time I was twice elected as Alpine City Councilman. Prior to 

this appointment, I served on the Timpanogos Special Service District 

committee for four years.  I became the first Public Safety Director of Lone 

Peak Special Service District, and now serve as chairman of that 

organization.  Recently, I was selected as member of the executive committee 

of the Utah Lake Commission.  

 

I am retired and devote a great deal of time to the mayoral tasks of Alpine City. I have an open-

door policy and invite all to come and meet with me. When there is a problem, I am willing to sit 

down and discuss solutions that are best for Alpine and its citizens.  I have been attending the 

Planning and City Council meetings during the past four years, believing that being informed and 

up-to-speed on issues is vital for all public servants.   

 

If I am re-elected as Mayor, my goal is to support Alpiners; working together we can build a 

unified Alpine. I am also looking forward to completing Alpine Watershed Protection and 

Lambert Park Master Plans. 


